


remains empty. We opened for holiday lets on July 1st 2022 and below is the table of
bookings:

DATE NUMBER OF NIGHTS WEBSITE
July 1-2 2022 2 Airbnb
July 3-5 2 Airbnb
July 5-16 11 Airbnb
July 23 1 Airbnb
July 25-29 4 Airbnb
July 29-31 2 Airbnb
Aug 2-4 2 Airbnb
Aug 4-6 2 Airbnb
Aug 11-14 3 Airbnb
Aug 14-22 8 Airbnb
Aug 26-31 5 Airbnb
Sept 2-4 2 Airbnb
Feb 16-19 2023 3 Airbnb
April 7-10 3 Airbnb
April 29-May 2 4 Airbnb
May 6-9 3 Booking.com
May 17-20 3 Airbnb
May 22-26 4 Booking.com
May 29-June 2 3 Airbnb
June 18-23 5 Airbnb

TOTAL in 12 MONTHS 72 (19.7%)

2023 season
July 3-8 2023 5 Airbnb
July 23-Aug 4 12 Booking.com
Aug 4-8 4 Airbnb

2. FAILURE OF HOTEL PREVIOUSLY
Prior to our purchase of the hotel, the previous owners had bought the hotel in 2017 and
closed it in 2019 (see previous planning application).
They had found that there was not enough demand for the hotel in the local area.

When we got permission from Devon Council to change the hotel to a house but keep the
annexe as a smaller holiday unit, we assumed the demand would match the smaller 4 bed
property, but even still the demand is not there.

There are a number of reasons, but feedback suggests our location is not attractive to people
looking for holidays as we are neither coastal nor in a town, plus we are on a busy main road.

3. LOCATION NOT SUITABLE
We do not have ANY repeat bookings and feedback from Airbnb customers was “great
house, bad location” (see email screenshots).





Example of typical Emails asking for long term let (received on weekly basis):




